
 

 

 

From: Town of Durham <info@townofdurham.ca> 
Sent: January 18, 2021 10:21 AM 
To: info@townofdurham.ca 
Subject: New year update 

Hello everyone, 

A few notes to pass along: 
• Thanks to Connie MacEwan and other volunteers for literally sprucing up our downtown this 
Christmas! The windows were great; they will be cleaned off in February. 
• Thanks to West Grey for prompt snow removal after the big storm at Christmas. 
• There will be no Frazzlefest this year. We encourage businesses to create their own incentives, and 
outdoor fun to help each other stay healthy. 
• Durham Lions club is redeveloping the park beside the Heritage Bridge, and the BiA executive has 
decided to financially support the project. 
• Durham BIA Bucks: please accept these certificates from your customers, and redeem them for 
cash at The Colour Jar. 
• Save the AGM date: Wednesday March 17, 2021. This will be a Zoom meeting, and a link will be 
sent out in early March. 
• Many free resources are available: 
-Support Grants and webinars at grey.ca; 
-Revitalization grants at westgrey.com 
-Food Venture program at grey.ca 
-Social Enterprise webinars and documentary links at westgrey.com 

All the best in 2021, 

Tim Dyck 
Durham Downtown BIA executive 
519-369-1283 
www.townofdurham.ca 

http://www.townofdurham.ca/
https://westgrey.com
https://westgrey.com
mailto:info@townofdurham.ca
mailto:info@townofdurham.ca



